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ZEBRA Regulatory Engineering

Date: July 14, 2016

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attn: OET Dept.

Ref: FCC ID: UZ7ET50PT
Statement

We, Zebra Technologies Corporation, state that the label of our device, FCC ID: UZ7ET50PT/IC: 109AN-ET50PT,
will be put inside the battery compartment. The label is visible to the users as they purchase the products and
install the battery.

Respectfully,
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Mark S. Luksich

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering
631-738-5134

Mark.Luksich@Zebra.com
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